
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/0134/2022-23                                                                                   11th Nov 2022 
 

 AVAILABILITY OF WINTER UNIFORM  
 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

Please note that the winter uniform is now available at the uniform vendor. Kindly 
procure the uniform over the weekend or as per your convenience. The students 
may start wearing the winter uniform after procurement. 

The address and the phone number are mentioned below- 

Uniform Vendor Mr. Gaurav – 9990862932/ Mr. Bharat 8588821744 (Sushant 
Shopping Arcade LGF 4 E). 

For any concern, please connect with the class teacher. 

 
Regards 
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 


